17:50 Heidi Fansler called. The techs have ramped the Q1's down,
since there appears to be a problem with them.
We noticed that odd smell in the Hall that makes an electronics tech's stomach turn over. during the following search Mark found that the Right Q1 dump resistor box was slightly warm. This is not a good thing so he instructed us to shut down all the garbage smashers on the detention level and we turned off both Q1 power supplies. The right Q1 has been put on the troubleshooting list for the morning.

Liquid level meter set to incorrect probe length.  Meter reset, problem resolved.
